NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF
THE LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF
THE CITY OF ORANGE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the Library
Board of Trustees of the City of Orange scheduled for
Monday, August 20, 2012 at 3 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next regular scheduled meeting is Monday, September 17" at 3 p.m. at

the Orange Public Library & History Center, Orange Rotary Conference Room,
407 E. Chapman Avenue in the City of Orange, California.

Dated this 14" day of August, 2012

Julie Eriksen
Secretary
Library Board of Trustees



